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Update to Shooting Investigation 
 

ALBUQUERQUE – The Multi-Agency Task Force took over the investigation following 
today’s shooting incident at 801 Locust NE. 
 
The following update was released: 
 
Officers were dispatched to the apartments located at 801 Locust for shots fired call.  
After several calls related to active shooting in the apartment complex and at the 
freeway frontage wall, officers located a witness who identified a location where a 
tenant was actively shooting from his apartment.  Detectives with the Gun Violence 
Reduction Unit arrived on scene and made contact with witnesses and began obtaining 
information for a search and arrest warrant.  SWAT arrived and took over the scene.  
The offender was contacted and surrendered to officers without further incident. Agents 
with the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives is on scene and assisting 
the Multi-Agency Task Force with an interview and federal charges of the offender. 
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